
From: jeffrey E. <jeevacation@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 25, 2016 2:39 PM
To: Lesley Groff
Subject: Re: Viewing of Shirley Temple Blue Diamond

yes, but if you prefer to wait until mid may ,=he will be back then, . he understands that the high bidder =A0 was 22m .
is there a new offer?

On Mon, Apr 25, 2016 at 10:33 AM, L=sley Groff <lesley [REDACTED]> wrote:

below from Frank Eve=ett again re viewing of the Shirley Temple Blue Diamond:

Hi Lesley,

To be clear, nei=her today nor tomorrow is "easy". There will be a consider=ble amount of time, expense and coordination if we are to make this happen= Is he considering purchasing the stone?

<=iv style="margin:0in 0in 0.0001pt;font-size:12pt;font-family:'Times =ew Roman',serif">

Please call me to clarify.

Frank

Frank Everett
Senior Vice President, Sales Director, </=pan>Jewelry
=u>



--

=C2 please note

The information co=tained in this communication is confidential, may be attorney-client pr=vileged, may constitute inside information, and is intended only for

JEE

Unauthorized use= disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof is str=ctly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this commu=ication in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail or by e=mail to jeevaca=ion@gmail.com <mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com> , and destroy this communication and all copies thereo=, including all attachments. copyright -all rights reserved

</=iv>